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Its vork has been crowned with such success in the case of

Tanganyika. We v~ho are not members of the Council can only

express our thanks and renewed confidence 
in the work it is

doirig for the peoples of territories under trusteeship.

N'ew Guinea

The Canadian delegation welcomes the 
recent advances

!raein the trust territory of New Guinea in the 
political,

ecOnOmic, social and educatioflal fields. Australia, as the

edmîinistering authority, is to be congratulated on the

econstitution of the Legisiative Council of Papua and 
New

GUin1ea, vJhich has made provision for the election of indigenous

Mfembers from the trust territory and 
is a significant step

to0wards the creation of a political consciousness 
among the

e'ePle of the territorY. We also welcome the administering

authorityos plan to extend full administrative 
control over

the entîre territory by the end of 1963. The setting of this

tarZet refîects a proper sense of urgency 
for the rapid and

Plannred ýadvance of the trritory.

Likewise the announcement. by the administering

1Uthority that it is now engaged in the preparation 
of a

cOtfPrehensîve programme of economic, social and educational

Qdenc&ment in New Guinea from which 
it will be possible to

eerive target dates in these various 
fields is very much to

be welcomed0, We are confident that 
the administerilg authority

wllPursue these plans vith vrigour and that the "lleap forward"

On Vera~ll development of the territory, vhich is reflected

ln the Trusteeship Council
2s current report, w~ill be further

e'eelerated in the comiflg year.

h~Uru

pecul The problem of the Nauruans, 
in human terms, is a

Peular and tragic one0  It seems clear that there will 
be

SProbable~ need for resettemfent of 
the I'aurUan community

te8ehere, due to the exhaustion of the phosphate deposits;

'WPopulation increase and the 
infertility of the land. It'

edbe unotnt fteepeople sol eano hi

MflOte island in a steadily contracting ecolomfy 
if no other

0's f livelihood can be found for them. 
Whatever solution

f Tund, whether by resettlement in Australia 
under the

eeeeOus offer of the Oovernmeflts 
of Australia, NSew Zealand

8r1d Britain, or on another island, 
we hope that the Nsauruan

PePle will be enabled to preserve 
their own traditions and

ie iY . We have the promise of the three governments that

«ysolution çoncerning a future 
home for the Nsauruans will be

based On the freely expressed 
vishes of the people themselves.

thls It seems to my delegation that we must 
keep in mind

Uh asuac of self-determfination; that ve 
must allow the

8Urth People sufficient time to weigh the difficult choices

WIth hich they are faced, and ho.pe that in the end a consensus

f opinion about their future vill 
emerge from their own counsels.

thmenmeiissry premature to force a solution on a

~Ople who are not ready for it 
or to debate procedures whereby

the 'Nauruans vould be asked, here and noei, to decide their

Qa r1 The choice is for theni to make when they are agreed

19 theîr future. In conclusion, may delegation hopes that the

a62Visiting mission to the territoIry will give special and

5M~Pthetic attention to the future of the people of Nauru.
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